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09/03/2024 
 
Brandy Branstetter         
Upper Iowa University      
605 Washington St.         
Fayette, IA 52142 
 
Sent via email to branstetterb44@uiu.edu       
         
Dear Brandy Branstetter, 
 
The Bureau of Iowa College Aid, Iowa Department of Education (Iowa College Aid) has 
approved Upper Iowa University’s renewal application for state authorization under a 
registration exemption, for the term effective 8/5/2024 through 8/4/2026. The application 
for registration exemption is due on a biennial basis. Iowa College Aid requires renewal 
applications be received no later than sixty days prior to an institution's term end 
date. Iowa College Aid will send a reminder notification approximately ninety days prior 
to an institutions term end date.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions regarding Upper Iowa University‘s exempt 
status in Iowa. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Keyli Keifer 
Postsecondary Authorization Compliance Officer 
Bureau Iowa College Aid 
Iowa Department of Education 
 


